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8 November 1993

Mr. Graeme TREMELLEN
State President

WICEN.

P.O. Box 106

MITCHAM VIC 3132

Dear Graeme,

I write to express both the Police Force’s and my personal gratitude for the
excellent work done by W.IC EN. members during the recent floods in Northern
Victoria.

The Displan Ojfftcer, Ken MACERY, informs me that olthough not the role they
would prefer to perform ie Voice Communications, W.I.C.EN. members
provided valuable assistance in the data transfer of registration information.

The effort by W.I.C.E_N. volunteers, and the fact they are volunteers who provide
their own time and resources, is to be highly commended as in such
circumsitances 1 would have been exiremely difficuit to complete the registration
of evacuees by any other method.

Please pass on my sincere gratitude to all your people involved and be assured
that WICEN. will continue to have a vital role in emergency response
communications within Victoria.

Yours sincerely,

A P

E. FALCONER
ACTING CHIEF COMMISSIONER



